
 

September 2018 

Monthly Departmental Report 

 

Coach TB Thomas Sports Center 

• Purchased kettlebell set and instructional poster for members. 

• In the process of sponsoring a boxing event with One More Round Boxing Team on 29th 

September 2018. 

• Working with Papa Johns to provide concessions during gym and football events. 

 

Byerly Park  

• Repairs for the tennis courts completed. 

• Working on a sponsorship plan for outside investor to advertise in Byerly Park and in T. 

B. Thomas. 

• New adaptive playground will start construction soon.  Will encompass the existing 

adaptive playground with new nautical themed features.  Will be constructed between 

tennis courts and track.  Coming soon sign will be placed soon. 

• Bidding for new outdoor basketball courts needs to be sent out for rebid.  Will present 

to City Council for approval in September. 

• Fall recreation sports practices are underway. 

• Hosted a City of Hartsville employee wellness football game that 40 participates. Plans 

to City of Hartsville basketball game in October.   

 




